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The call for nominations for the BOR’s system-wide research award was distributed via 
email to the CCSU community in December, and the committee received six excellent 
nominations before the January 24 deadline. After careful deliberation, we arrived at 
consensus around the nomination of Dr. Oscar Perdomo, Associate Professor of 
Mathematical Sciences. On February 18, we forwarded his name to Provost Carl Lovitt 
as CCSU’s choice for the BOR Research Award. Following their own deliberations 
about the nominee from each state university, the Regents designated Professor 
Perdomo as the winner of the system-wide award for research.  Like us, they were most 
likely dazzled by both his productivity and his international recognition. We 
congratulate Oscar, and also our five other campus nominees: Ours was not an easy 
decision. We are grateful to have served on a committee charged with reviewing and 
evaluating such excellent work. 
 
Submitted by Karen Beyard (Educational Leadership & Instructional Technology) on 
behalf of Cathy Kurkjian (Reading and Language Arts), Kathy Martin-Troy 
(Biomolecular Sciences), Dan Miller (Management and Organization), Barbara 
Nicholson (Biology), and Ben Tyson (Communication).   


